
Our focus virtues this half term are courtesy, honesty 
and reflection - the children have already been revisiting and 
exploring expectations for learning behaviours as well as how we 
conduct ourselves both in and out of school, and have discussed 
the importance of being respectful and well mannered to others!
We have been very proud of their responses and look forward to 
continuing to witness them living this out!

Diary Dates

Celebration Collective Worship - 7th June, 21st June, 
Year 5 & 6 Bristol Residential - 24th - 26th June

Sports Day  - 1st July - Dolton Field
Victorian Day - 5th July

Leavers’ Service  - 22nd July
Last day of Summer Term - 23rd July

Our new breakfast club has been a huge success and it has 
been wonderful to see the positive impact that this has had 
on the children in being ready to start their learning for the 
day! Please remember if your child is not attending 
breakfast club they need to be in class ready for 9:00am

 Dolton Update 07.06.24

Welcome back to the Summer Term!
It has been wonderful to welcome you all back 
following the half term break I have been really 
impressed with how the children have returned and 
embraced their new learning!
You can read more about what the children will be 
developing their skills and knowledge in, across the 
curriculum, on their class Curriculum C360 Maps 
that I have also shared with you. 
As you know encouraging  the children’s learning at 
home is also vital in enabling them to continue to 
consolidate and deepen their knowledge and 
understanding - we thank you for your support!


